
August 2024

Hello, Cook County Curling Club member-

As the summer is starting to wind down, it’s time to start thinking about the 2024-2025 curling 
season. 

This year the Cook County Curling Club board is offering a few incentives to our members for 
more involvement within the club. It takes the entire membership to work together to have a 
successful Curling Season. (See attachment)

The Membership Kick – Off Party will take place at the Community Center on October 22nd, 
2024 at 6pm. There will be a drawing for a 2024-2025 Curling Season Membership, need to be 
present to sign up for a chance to win.

Ice Making will start on the week of October 7th, 2024. Participation is always needed through-
out the 2 weeks following the start date. Any number of hours is appreciated. No skill level
needed. Contact: Brian Smith 218-370-8167 or Rory Smith 218-370-9429.

The board is in search of members who would be willing to fill either the treasurer or secretary 
positions that are both currently open. If you as a member feel this is something you would like 
to contribute your time and talents to, please contact Duane Hasegawa at 651-402-1590 or 
Joanne Smith 218-370-1036.

See Attachments for 2024-2025 Curling Season Membership Dues, Calendar of Events,
Rebates and Refunds and Fall Bonspiel.

Looking forward to a fun curling season!
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